Landon State Office Building
900 S.W. Jackson, Room 504
Topeka, KS 66612

phone: 785-296-2436
fax: 785-296-0231
steve.anderson@budget.ks.gov

Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA, Director Division of the Budget Sam Brownback, Governor

January 17, 2012

The Honorable Larry Powell, Chairperson

House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources
Statehouse, Room 149-S

Topeka, Kansas 66612

Dear Representative Powell:

SUBJECT:  Fiscal Note for HB 2452 by House Committee on Agriculture and Natural
Resources

In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2452 is
respectfully submitted to your committee.

HB 2452 would allow the Governor, by proclamation, to direct the Secretary of Wildlife,
Parks and Tourism to issue no more than 12 big game special permits per year to persons or
organizations chosen by the Governor. These permits would be for whitetail or mule deer and
would be valid statewide and in any season.

Estimated State Fiscal Effect

FY 2012 FY 2012 FY 2013 FY 2013

SGF All Funds SGF All Funds
Revenue - | ($360-$3,840)
Expenditure -- --
FTE Pos. - -

Deer permits for residents can be purchased over the counter for $30. For non-residents,
the cost is $300 plus a $20 application fee. Passage of HB 2452 would reduce revenue to the
Wildlife Fee Fund by an amount ranging from $360, if all the permits were awarded to residents,
to $3,840, if all the permits were awarded to non-residents. Any fiscal effect associated with HB
2452 is not reflected in The FY 2013 Governor’s Budget Report.

Sincerely,

4,

/ )
Stevelfi/J. Anderson, CPA, MBA

Director of the Budget
cc: Chris Tymeson, Wildlife, Parks & Tourism



